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New Horizons  at  Marlborough,  LLC  
Serving Metrowest Seniors Since 1994 

This is home! 

Community Connection 

NEW HORIZONS’ 28TH ANNIVERSARY: In honor of our 28th anniversary, Meadows residents gathered for 
cocktails and hors d’oeuvres, and to celebrate, socialize, and listen to music performed by pianist Jack Coleman 
and classical guitarist Carlos Odria. Pictured below, left to right: Jane and John Goetz, Mary Kullak, Janet 
and Raymond Zambuto, and Frank Kullak.   

New Horizons at Marlborough @newhorizons.marlborough 

VETERANS DAY: Thank you to all the residents who served our 
country in the armed forces. Pictured above: Veterans Day 2021.  
All New Horizons veterans will receive an invitation for our 2022 
Veterans Day Luncheon, to be held Friday, 11/11, at 12:00 PM.  

A FAMILY HONORED: Resident 
Phyllis Tremblay (pictured, with 
Michelle Graham of Metrowest 
Hospice) was honored with a Veteran’s 
Pinning Ceremony in memory of her 
late husband, Leonard.   



To view this newsletter in color, see the postings  throughout the community or visit www.countrycommunities.com.     
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200    

November Calendar Upcoming Events 

November is Alzheimer’s Awareness Month 
 

Nov 1    Walker tune-ups with Bouvier Pharmacy* 

Nov 3    Music with the Pamela Hines Trio 

Nov 7    Lecture, AP Dermatology: “Skin Care As We 
              Age”  

Nov 9    Out to lunch at the Neighborhood Tavern* 

Nov 11  Veterans Day luncheon (by invitation) 

Nov 14  Artwork in 400 lecture with resident Bruce  
              Plummer, former Worcester Art Museum  
              docent 

Nov 15   Daniel Clark, The Singing Trooper 

Nov 16   Shop Till You Drop trip to Frugal Fannie’s  
               with lunch* 

Nov 21   Alzheimer’s and dementia awareness talk  
          with Memory Care Director Katie O’Connell  

Nov 22   Parkinson’s support group  

Nov 24   Thanksgiving dinner—Jack Coleman on  
               piano in 420, Jesus Zamora on harp in 400 

Nov 27   Downton Abbey: A New Era movie with tea     
     and scones 
Nov 28   Sweats for Vets wrapping party 

 

*sign up with Chris at ext. 5227 

FALL CARD-MAKING: Resident Marie Martin (second from right) shared her card-making skills with fellow 
residents, teaching them how to create seasonal cards in a fun fall craft activity. Marie provided the basic card-
making decorations, and residents customized their creations to their liking. Rochelle Kramer (far right) was 
delighted to show off her Halloween-themed handiwork.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STAFF APPRECIATION: If you would like to  

acknowledge the service and kindness shown to 
you throughout the year by our staff members, 
please donate to the annual Staff Appreciation 
Fund. Each staff member will receive a share based 
on the hours he or she worked this year. Please 
note: The senior management team is excluded 
from the distribution. To contribute, please  fill out 
the form in this month’s mailing, and leave a sealed 
envelope with a director or at the Front Desk. Your 
confidential gifts will be acknowledged in writing.  
Pictured above, left to right: CSA Estuardo 
Marroquin Lopes, Dining Room Staff Thiago 
Morais, Housekeeper Nancy Calderon, and CSA 
Elaina Austin.  

 

MEMORY CARE GALA: Residents got all spruced up to attend the Memory Care Gala celebration. Pictured 
below, from left: Mary Vivaldi poses for a picture during the festivities; Jack and Virginia Corcoran get ready to 
party, sporting a bow tie and wristlet corsage especially for the occasion. 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

